
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14 September 2018 
Dear Y6 Parents, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This half term our topic is World War Two 

 
This includes learning about: 
 

 The outbreak of the Second World War 

 The Blitz and the Battle of Britain 

 Rationing 

 Evacuation  

 The end of the war.                                        

We would like the pupils to complete a half term project entitled: ‘The Role of Women 
in World War Two’. 
 
Some ideas are as follows: 
 

 Design and illustrate a propaganda poster advertising for women recruits 

 Research and present in a way of your choice the different types of roles that 

women carried out 

 Compare life for women before and after the war 

 Write a diary as woman experiencing your first job outside the home. 

 Make a gas mask box (include a plan with dimensions) 

 
The project should be handed in by the Friday of the first week after half term – Friday 
3rd November. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

The Y6 Teaching Team 

 

Barnes Farm Junior School   

Henniker Gate, Chelmer Village,    
Essex CM2 6QH   
  
Head Teacher: Mr R McTaggart      
Tel:  01245 467973          

Fax: 01245 461947 

 

       
  
E-mail    : admin@barnesfarm-jun.essex.sch.uk 

 

 
Website:        www.barnesfarmjuniors.co.uk 
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